
NORTH BAY  
PLANNING AREA ARC 

 
Accommodation Review  

E.T. Carmichael Public School, E.W. Norman Public School,  
W.J. Fricker Public School, Chippewa Secondary School,  



• Many schools have existing programs offered by our community partners and moving 
forward, the Board seeks to honour these. 

• Community development is a high priority for the City of North Bay, specifically around 
economic growth/attracting jobs.  There is some concern that one large high school will 
detract from these efforts. 

• What will the impact will the staff recommended option at the Chippewa site have on 
traffic congestion in the core of the City?   Preliminary discussions and designs indicate 
that the Chippewa site could safely accommodate the new school, but more detailed 
designs and studies would happen once the Board makes their final decision in June. 

• A suggestion was made to have the City of North Bay provide the ARC committee with a 
presentation of long term growth plans and strategies.    

• More program opportunities and offerings are available at a larger school.  


